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Bovingdon Primary Academy,  

High Street,  

Bovingdon,  

Herts,  

HP3 

 

28th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

  

We would like to invite one parent/ carer in for a ‘stay and play’ session with a focus 

on learning about what makes me a me! Our stay and play sessions will take place 

in your child’s classrooms and on the EYFS playground. We would kindly ask that only 

one member of the family attends for each child. Unfortunately, we cannot 

accommodate siblings at the ‘stay and play’ session due to the size of the 

classrooms.  

  
 

The first stay and play session is on Thursday 12th October.  

Diamond and Moonstone:  2.15pm - 3.15pm  

  
 

Prior to the event:   

Please sign up on the class list on your child’s classroom door to say who will be 

attending the stay and play session by Tuesday 10th October. This is to ensure that all 

children have the opportunity for a familiar adult to attend.  If you are unable to 

attend we will support your child throughout the stay and play session as their 

trusting adult.  

  

On the day:  

Afternoon Stay and Play: Please sign in at your child’s classroom and then collect 

your child and then explore the Early Year's playground and your child's classroom 

with them. After the session please sign out and then you may head home together 

with your child.  

  

Activities will include, painting portraits, making shape people, reading special 

stories and much more.  

  

We look forward to spending time with you all soon!   

  

Kind regards  

Miss Hutcheon and Mrs Dil-Afruz 

 


